



Roman Way First School Newsletter

NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 20th JULY 2018

Pupils of the Week.

Ms Turner-Jones Stefan & Freddi-Lee

Mrs Smith & Miss Simpson Rylan

Miss Chamberlain Evelyn

Miss Adams Leo

Miss Russell Jack

Mr Smith Ronin

Mr Johnson Lily

Newsletter Competition

Spot the deliberate spelling mistake.

Congratulations to **Jess & Lexi** who were last week's winners. The answer was 'Fotograph'.

The competition will begin again in September.

House Cup Winners

Key Stage 2

This Term's Winners

'The Vikings'



This Year's Winners

'The Romans'



Attendance

This year's winners of the class cup were

Mr Smith's Class.

We are also very proud that the schools overall percentage for the year was 95.06%

Year 4 Leavers' Picnic

Thank you to the Friends of Roman Way for organising the picnic. The children had a

really good time.

We wish all of year 4 the very best of luck next year when they join their middle schools.

Happy Holidays

We wish you all a very happy and safe holiday. See you all back in school on Wednesday 5th September.



